
We are delighted to announce the preliminary line-up for the 2018 CAE Fall meeting which will be held on Friday, 16 
November 2018 at Università Cattolica del Sacro Cuore (Largo Gemelli 1, 20123, Milan). The event will be held in 
Room Pio XI (G127) on the first floor.  We are very grateful for their generosity in making facilities available to us and 
for the generosity of the Italian Actuarial Association (Ordine Nazionale degli Attuari) in promoting this event.  Use 
this RSVP link to register. 

We expect the sessions to start at around 9am (with doors opening at 8am) and run through to 5pm, with plenty of 
networking breaks. As usual, there will be a visit to a local pub near the venue after the event. A full finalized 
timetable will be sent out closer to the event but the speakers and topics are currently as follows: 

Speaker Topic 

Nino Savelli Introduction of the School in Banking, Financial and Insurance Sciences 

Mark Shapland CAS Update  

Fabio Moraldi TBD 

Dario Focarelli TBD 

Mark Shapland A Quantum Leap in Benchmarking Unpaid Claims 

Michel Dacorogna Are Cyber Risks Insurable? 

Yuriy Krvavych IFRS 17 - Disclosure of Confidence Level of Reserve Risk Margins: Practical Approximations 

Other Speakers (TBD) 

As always, this promises to be a diverse and stimulating set of sessions and will qualify up to six continuing education 
units for the Casualty Actuarial Society. In order to register your attendance (as usual, there is NO CHARGE TO 
ATTEND) please use the link above and add the date to your diary.  

The event will qualify to continuing education units also for Ordine Nazionale degli Attuari. 

Numbers are limited to 100 participants so please respond quickly to avoid disappointment.  

If you have any comments, questions or find any problems with the invitation then please do not hesitate to e-mail 
me (jeff.courchene@milliman.com).  There will be an informal dinner the night before as well, on 15 November 2018 
(at your own cost). Let me know via email if you are interested in joining. 

You are welcome to share the event details with your colleagues.  If, however, your colleagues want to be added to 
our invitation lists (and receive announcements), they will need to send me an email (jeff.courchene@milliman.com) 
with “GDPR Compliance for the CAE” in the subject line, indicating their wish to receive CAE emails. 
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